
WHEATON AND SILVER SPRING FACILITIES UPDATES 

• CUPF has been conducting interviews for two event monitor positions. The event 
monitor positions will assist with the overall operations of the Marian Fryer Town Plaza 
and Veterans Urban Park. The interviews started last week and are currently on-going. 
We look forward to providing more information at our next Board meeting regarding 
the increased staffing at our Wheaton facilities.  
 

• The fall concert series that has been taking place at the Marian Fryer Town Plaza has 
been wonderful. On Friday's, CUPF staff have closed out their workday with a bonding of 
music and celebration at the plaza. As we continue to celebrate Hispanic Heritage 
Month, we look forward to enjoying the various sounds of Salsa, Bachata, Samba, etc. 
 

• The previous summer concert series collaboration with the Wheaton Urban District and 
Chuck Levin’s provided the plaza with an amazing array of artists and publicity. 
Unfortunately, the fall concert series is coming to an end. 
 

• The last concert will be on October 13, 2023. We encourage individuals on this Board 
and participants in this meeting to come out for the last concert and hopefully enjoy, 
what we expect to be, an awesome time with the community. 
 

• As we prepare for fall, we are excited to announce the opening of the ice rink at the 
Silver Spring Veterans Plaza. The ice rink will run from October 2023 until the end of 
April 2024. Once again, we encourage everyone to come to Downtown Silver Spring to 
enjoy all the wonderful fall and winter festivities. 


